
 To                                                                                 Date: 25 Aug 2023                                                                                                             

 The Chairman Sir  

 Eshan college of Engineering  

 Farah Mathura. 
      

Subject:   Immediately notice regarding Resignation from position of Assistant 

Professor EE Department. 
 
       

Respected Sir, 

 

I am writing this letter to inform you that I resign from the position of Assistant 

Professor EE Department with Eshan College of Engineering, Farah, Mathura on 

25 Aug 2023 because I joined RBMI Institute Bareilly Uttar Pradesh. 
I look forward to the opportunities that await me, both professionally and 

personally; however, I will truly miss the amazing colleagues I have been fortunate 

to know here, as well as the students. I am honored to have received the 

opportunity to grow and learn amid such talent and brilliance. 
 
I appreciate the support you have offered me over the period of time I'm working 

here and the encouragement you give me during this time. Thank you so much. I 

wish you and my colleagues the best of success and hope that we will remain in 

touch.          
 

Warm,Regards,                               

 
Ashish Gupta 

Asst. Professor  

EE Department 


